Moconcreo Ha Kpancrso
Mapoko
Cochus

v ASI YL
Lpsa

Sofia, February 19th, 2021.

To

Dr. Omar Sbaibi
Born in 28/10/1992 in Sofia, Bulgaria.

Dear Dr. Sbaibi,

It gives me great pleasure in congratulating you for your successful
completion of graduation as general practitioner, 2020 promotion from the
Faculty of Medicine of the Medical University in Sofia.

Having always been aware of the demands of this field of medicine, you
were determined to make the necessary sacrifices in order to invest yourself
fully and seriously in your studies at first, then alongside patients in a second
time.

In fact, you have been able to deploy the necessary efforts to achieve this
success, during the 6 years and a half of your General Medicine studies. Since
my both sons, Chafik and Adam, are currently pursuing their medical studies, I
know how hard you have worked to accomplish this achievement and all the
sacrifices you made along the way.

As Ambassador of the Kingdom of Morocco to the Republic of Bulgaria
and to the Republic of North Macedonia, I wish you all the luck and the success
for the continuation of your future activities.

Yours sincerely

Zakia El Midaoui
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Kingdom Morocco
to the Republic of Bulgaria and to the Republic of North Macedonia

1, rue Tchervena stena, 1421 SOFIA-BULGARIE; tel: 00359/2/8651126,8651137; fax: 00359/2/8654811;
e-mail: ambmarsof@gmail.com
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Sofia, February 19th, 2021.

To

Dr. Sliman Belahsen

Dear Dr. Belahsen,

[ am pleased to join all those who congratulated you on your success in
obtaining your diploma in general medicine, 2020 promotion from the Faculty
of Medicine of the Medical University of Sofia, Bulgaria.

You have fared well in all the 6 years and a half year of your General
Medicine studies. I know you have worked very hard to achieve this. Your
linguistic and multicultural qualities, your dedication and commitment have
brought you the results you deserve.

Now a great professional career is shaping up for you, either to practice
as a general practitioner, or to continue your studies and specialize. I am
confident that you will be able to seize the opportunities which will present
themselves to you, and to give all that you have of best to succeed. I do not
doubt that the wisdom you have gained will lead you along a prosperous and
rewarding Doctor career.

As Ambassador of the Kingdom of Morocco to the Republic of Bulgaria
and to the Republic of North Macedonia, I wish you a beautiful celebration,
with your family and friends, of this memorable event!

Yours sincerely,

Zakia El Midaoui

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Kingdom Morocco
to the Republic of Bulgaria and to the Republic of North Macedonia

1, rue Tchervena stena, 1421 SOFIA-BULGARIE; tel: 00359/2/8651126,8651137; fax: 00359/2/8654811;
e-mail: ambmarsof@gmail.com



